



Department of Medicine OFFICE OF THE CHIEF & CHAIR

Département de médecine BUREAU DU CHEF ET DIRECTEUR

June 15, 2015

Mr. Pavel Bogdanov Ottawa Flowers 3-2000 Thurston Drive Ottawa, ON K1G 4K7

Dear Mr. Bogdanov:

We would like to take this opportunity to express our sincerest gratitude and appreciation for your generous support of the Department of Medicine's inaugural Dancing with the Docs fundraising event.

Thanks to our kind donors and event attendees, we are delighted to announce that this year's efforts raised \$40,000 towards the Chair in Advanced Stem Cell Therapies.

Your participation was instrumental in surpassing our fundraising goal for this inaugural event.

On behalf of the Department of Medicine, and on behalf of the patients who will benefit from our research, it is our pleasure and honor to thank you for your generous contribution.

The 2016 Dancing with the Docs line up will be announced later this summer. Please watch your email for event details!

Yours sincerely,

Dr. Anne E McCarthy

Co-Chair Physician,

Dept of Medicine

Tracy Serafini

Co-Chair

Communications & PR,

Dept of Medicine

Michael LeClair Honorary Chair

CEO,

Ottawa Business Interiors

Dr. Chris Bredeson

Co-Chair

Head, Malignant Hematology Prog.,

Dept of Medicine